
 
 

    Ref: CJA/CG 

    January 2022 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Did you know that Tuesday 8 February is Safer Internet day? 

 

Do you feel confident to support your son/daughter to use the internet safely and responsibly? 

Derbyshire Police will be in school during the week of 8 February delivering assemblies and 

drop-in sessions for students, but we want to make sure parents and carers are informed too, 

so we are running online parent workshops on Tuesday 8 February – we would love to see you 

there! 

Two times to choose from – 1.30-2.30pm, or 5.30-6.30pm 

The session will include – 

· A presentation from Sarah Dufton, who is the Digital PCSO for Derbyshire Police and    

will be delivering assemblies and running a drip in session in the academy all week 

· Young people and the internet – opportunities and risks 

· Social Media privacy settings 

· If you are concerned about your son/daughter’s activity online – who can help. 

If you would like to attend one of the sessions, please email thorton@shirebrookacademy.org 

with your preferred time, and we will send you a link. The session will be delivered via Google 

Meet (but don’t worry if you don’t have a Google account, you will be able to join on your 

browser). 

We look forward to meeting you on 8 February. 

Yours sincerely 

              
Cuan Jacques – Assistant Principal, Personal Development 

Tracy Horton – Personal Development co-ordinator 
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